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Sent: Monday, 22 November 2010 12:55 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: feedback 
 
Dear Kathleen, 
 
Good afternoon, my name is Neelima. I am a flinders uni student studing in 
last 
semester. In my opinion, The tertiary education should be in english speaking 
country to provide good care to people.As,the nurses gradute from countries 
like Australia come to know all the competencies that should be used to cure 
the patient and the diffent rules that are used here to look after people 
especially during the placement 
English is one of the requirement for better care for people but many nurses 
those who are graduate from reputed university like flinders uni. Students who 
will graduate or who graduated their level of english is already   good enough 
beacause they have passed their examinations and assignments in 
english.Hence,students who passed  their nursing from engish speaking 
countries 
such as Australia they donot require IELTS because the student must be failed 
during the examination if they are not competent or cannot speak proper 
english 
during their placements 
regards 
Neelima  
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